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PLUREL is an integrated project funded by the European Union’s 6th Framework Program.
Thirty-one partner organizations from fourteen European countries and China are
participating.

The aim of the project is to develop new strategies and planning and prediction tools that
will be the basis for sustainable development within rural-urban relations in land use in the
past.

On behalf of the EU’s 6th Framework Program, the Institute of Geography and Spatial
Planning of the Polish Academy of Sciences (IGIPZ PAN) is participating in the program.
The Mazovian Bureau of Regional Planning (MBPR) participates in the project under an
agreement signed with IGIPZ PAN. MBPR Deputy Director Tomasz Slawinski has been
elected chairman of the Stakeholders Board - the Council of Stakeholders of local
government units of the participating regions.



